
To whom it may concern, 
 
We have lived on this road at the same property (Caspar Orchard/Fern Creek Road) since 1972, that I 
purchased at that time. I have built my home and developed that property over the years. I have worked 
as a builder, wall paper hanger, fisherman over the years and currently am the owner and broker at Big 
River Realty in Mendocino.  
 
I want to change the name of our road very much, which is known by both of the above names where 
both of these road converge. Since both names are used for homes out here our package deliveries and 
emergency service cannot find us. We are hoping that having one clear name status for the road that 
continues beyond where Fern Creek Road and Caspar Orchard Road meet will solve out this dangerous 
and inconvenient problem. We find that it will be worth the laborious process of changing our address.  
 
The neighborhood went through a name voting process with the result going to the name Casparado 
Way. New sequential numbers and a road sign with the new name will go a long way to help emergency 
staff find us. 
 
Thank you,  
David Coddington 

 


